WEST VIRGINIA BOARD OF DENTISTRY
INVESTIGATOR COMMITTEE

MINUTES
Dates: May 12, 2015
Location: WYV Board of Dentistry
1319 Robert C Byrd Drive

Crab Orchard, WV 25827

Members Present: William E. Ford
Byron H. Black, DDS
Beverly L. Stevens, COMSA

Staff Present: Susan M. Combs, Executive Secretary

The Committee Chairman, Mr. Ford, determined this meeting was properly noticed with the
Secretary of State's office and a sufficient number of committee members were in attendance to
constitute a quorum. The quorum was determined by the presence of Mr. Ford, Dr. Black, and Mrs.
Stevens. Therefore, the meeting of the West Virginia Board of Dentistry’s Investigator Committee
was called to order.

The purpose of this meeting was to discuss the Board’s need for investigators in various parts
of the state on a temporary part-time basis. It was determined the Board should, in the least, have
an available panel of three investigators, which the committee will recommend to the Board during
the July 2015 meeting. The committee directed the Executive Secretary to write a letter to the
State’s component dental societies informing them of the need for investigators in various parts of
the state and to inform their members of this need. Anyone interested in being considered should
send a letter of interest with a curriculum vitae to the Board office. Interested parties will be
presented to the Board during the July 2015 meeting.

At this time the meeting was adjourned.



